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Discussion Points 

• Exposed electrical facilities must have 
Snohomish County PUD personnel on site 
for review 

• If there is any PUD emergency on site, 
please contact 425-783-1001 to report. 
24/7 

 
 
For more Safety Reviews please visit www.snopud.com/safety-review 
Issued June 2021  

Energized Underground Facilities  

Planned: Excavation Near Energized Lines 

Ref: DOSH 27.30 Excavation Operations 

L & I: • Chapter 296-155 WAC, Part N, Excavation, 
Trenching and Shoring  Link  

• Chapter 296-155 WAC, Safety Standards for 
Construction Work  Link  

• Chapter 296-45-195 WAC, Trenching and 
Excavation  Link  

• Chapter 19-122 RCW, Underground Utilities 
Link  
 

Overview 
• Snohomish County PUD values the safety of our community and customers, which also includes those 

working and doing business around the PUD’s electrical infrastructure.  

• Under no circumstances shall the customer access PUD electrical facilities. Only Snohomish County 

PUD personnel are authorized to access the existing PUD electrical facilities. 

• Must dial 811 for locates prior to excavation or trenching with minimum two business days. 

• Please contact PUD Customer Engineering at 425-783-8272 (M-F, 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) to 

determine layout of underground electric facilities (around locates) and discuss Safety Hazards. 

Safety Review 

 

http://www.snopud.com/safety-review
https://apps.leg.wa.gov/WAC/default.aspx?dispo=true&cite=296-155
https://apps.leg.wa.gov/WAC/default.aspx?dispo=true&cite=296-155
https://www.lni.wa.gov/safety-health/safety-rules/chapter-pdfs/WAC296-45.PDF
https://apps.leg.wa.gov/RCW/default.aspx?cite=19.122

